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Mani Basi and Lucy Logan Green write for the
Family Law Journal.
23rd February 2022
Mani Basi and Lucy Logan Green explore the issue of withholding notice of care proceedings from parents
without parental responsibility in the February edition of the Family Law Journal.

To read the full article click here.
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